
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

To The Parents / Guardians of the Class of 2027! 

The yearbook staff is asking for your help in acquiring a baby photo of your 

student to be included in this year’s yearbook. The deadline for receiving 

the photograph is FRIDAY JANUARY 27TH, 2023. 

 

When selecting a photo to submit, please keep the following in mind: 

1) The student’s pose should be a basic head and shoulder shot, preferably 

full front or slightly to the side.  Please avoid extreme angles. 

2) Vertical photos ONLY. 

3) Please, NO hats, sunglasses, sippy cups, bottles, pacifiers, embarrassing 

photos or animals (stuffed or real). We want to make sure we can see your 

child’s cute little face!! ☺  

4) We prefer pictures from Newborn to age 3 if possible..  

5.) Please put your child’s name in the subject of your email 

 

        Photos can be submitted:  

 

A) You can email your photo to POQYEARBOOK@gmail.com  

using jpg format.    

I will send a confirmation ‘thank you” indicating it has been received 

                                                  

We MUST receive it by JANUARY 27TH, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
 

PREORDER YOUR CHILD’S YEARBOOK: 

https://yearbookforever.com/schools/poquessing_middle_school_buy_ye

arbook_314481/vb8pBTWIXFjr7E7RdwHSBE54 

 

 

We look forward to seeing your adorable pictures! 
The Poquessing Yearbook Staff 
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